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The Threat is real: Mayors want new taxation powers! 
 

To: The Honourable Scott Moe, Premier of Saskatchewan  
 

cc:  Honourable Warren Kaeding, Minister of Government Relations  
 

Canadian Federation of Independent Business              Fax: 306 359-7623 
  
 

From:     
 Business Name  Signature   

 

I am concerned some municipalities have recently claimed they need more 
revenues and want the Saskatchewan government to give them the authority to 
levy new taxes (e.g. local fuel, income or sales taxes). 
 
I am opposed to this idea. In fact, a CFIB survey 
found 82% of Saskatchewan business owners 
oppose municipalities having the authority to 
levy new taxes. 
 
 

My key concerns are:  
 

 It would increase the overall tax burden; 
   

 It would promote overspending & 
duplication with other levels of government; and  

 

 There are three levels of government, but only one taxpayer. 
 

 
Mr. Premier, please keep your promise: 

 

Continue to oppose giving  
municipalities new taxation powers. 

 
 
 

The Threat is Real! 
 

 

“We’re discussing through the Sask 

Urban Municipalities Association (SUMA) 

and the City Mayors’ Caucus the whole 

issue of new sources of revenue for 
municipalities.” 

 

- Regina Mayor Michael Fougere, 

February 15, 2018, CBC News 



 

Get in touch. 
We’re here to help. 

 
1-888-234-2232  /CFIB 

 

 
mssask@cfib.ca  @cfibSK       

 

Sask Cities received 138% more in revenue sharing since 2007-2008! 
 

 
 

 

Premier Scott Moe opposes  
increased taxation powers to municipalities 

In response to CFIB's 2017 Leadership Candidates' survey, the Premier said: 

"Our government committed to deliver municipalities one 
percentage point of the PST revenue for the past 10 years. My 
team will not allow increased taxation powers for municipalities, 
but we will need to rework revenue sharing with municipalities 
to ensure they are spending their money efficiently and 
effectively. That means working together on procurement, 
shared services, and partnerships among municipalities.” 

 

Source: Ministry of Government Relations 

https://www.cfib-fcei.ca/sites/default/files/2018-01/2017-Leadership-Candidates-Survey-Sask-Small-Business_Scott-Moe.PDF

